an email address of where it should be sent to be linked in with the files for the meeting.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

Simon Cordell

From: Katie.J.Heath@met.pnn.police.uk

[mailto:Katie.J.Heath@met.pnn.police.uk] **On Behalf Of** LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk

**Sent:** 11 March 2016 08:55 **To:** lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Cc: LXMailbox-.ProfessionalStandardsUnit@met.pnn.police.uk

**Subject:** \*\*\*Your Complaint - PC / 6804 / 13\*\*\*

## **Good Morning**

Please see attached letter of invitation to attend a meeting in relation to your complaint.

Can you please let us know as soon as possible if you will be attending - thank you

Please also see attached report as promised

Regards

Katie

**Lambeth Professional Standards Unit** 

## **Civil Actions, Complaints and Praise**

PC Katie Heath 301LX

Professional Standards Unit, 3rd Floor, Brixton Police Station, 367 Brixton Road, London, SW9 7DD

Restricted

Total Policing is the Met's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders, prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer.

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary.

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the